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Help the FCSO K9 Unit Win the  

2018 Aftermath K9 Grant 

The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) has been nominated for the 2018 Aftermath K9 Grant and 

we need your votes to win!   

 

Currently the FCSO K9 Unit is comprised of five handlers and their K9 partners. In the past year alone, 

the K9 Unit has responded to 3758 calls for service and has participated in hundreds of community 

events. The FCSO K9 Unit is a vital part of our agency and ambassadors for our community.  
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This year, the Aftermath K9 Grant will award a total of $16,500 in grants. If the FCSO K9 Unit is 

awarded the Aftermath K9 Grant the money will be used for even more extensive training for all 

members of the K9 Unit and will help with the goal of expanding the K9 Unit. Communities nationwide 

will determine the top eight award recipients through popular vote. 

“We have an incredible K9 Unit and this grant money would be put to good use in furthering their 

training,” Sheriff Staly said. “We ask that everyone log on to the Aftermath K9 Grant website and vote 

for FCSO so our K9 Unit can continue to deliver excellent service to the resident of our county.” 

Voting for the Aftermath K9 Grant begins today and will close on November 2, 2018. Voting is easy 

and can be done by logging on to www.Aftermath.Com/K9Grant and filling out a submission form. You 

can vote every 12 hours beginning today through November 2, 2018. Votes will be tallied after the 

voting period ends and the winning K9 units will be announced on November 5, 2018. 

http://www.flaglersheriff.com/
http://www.aftermath.com/K9Grant

